
 

 

 

 

 

Proposed changes to school crest 

 

6th February 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you may be aware, Lough View has been operating with two school crests for quite some 

time. The most obvious place you will see them both is on our school uniform and school 

communications, like this letter.  

The Governors have been discussing how we can standardise our school crest to ensure we 

have one identity moving forward. As part of the process, I am consulting with all parties 

who may affected by the change.  

Parental involvement is a key principle of any Integrated school, so I have created a very 

short survey to allow you to have your say. You can access the survey by copying the link 

and pasting it into your browser. In addition, I hope to be in a position to show some 

samples of updated uniform and leisurewear on Thursday 27th February. Some images are 

available on our school Facebook page in the meantime.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this consultation.  

https://forms.gle/kSGLRVXTyLy8dhc99  

Regards 

 

Sean Spillane 

Principal 

 

https://forms.gle/kSGLRVXTyLy8dhc99

